Guajardo, Lesli A

From: Guajardo, Lesli A
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 1:25 PM
To: Guajardo, Lesli A
Subject: FW: Rodriguez MS: Social Media Post

From: Carly Rogers <crogers@dentonisd.org>
Sent: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 7:37 AM

To: Woods, Tamra L <twoods@dentonisd.org>
Subject: Rodriguez MS: Social Media Post

Oct. 3, 2023
Dear Parents:

In our efforts to keep you informed about events on or near our campus, we wanted to share that today

an anonymous post has been making rounds on a social media platform regarding our school. Fortunately,
an individual shared it with us via our system, and this morning members of the Oak Point Police Dept. are
investigating. Out of an abundance of caution, you may see an increased presence of law enforcement

on campus today.

Please know that in these situations, we work carefully with local law enforcement to ensure accuracy,
which does not always allow us to share specific details with our families.

We value the trust you place in us as we educate your student, and in that effort, we work daily to ensure
your student feels safe on our campus.

If you or your student ever learn or receive information that would be helpful to us regarding the safety of
our campus or one of our students, know that we have a system in place for reporting.

Students and parents can download the easy-to-use STOPit app which allows you to report safely and
anonymously anything of concern to school officials — from cyberbullying to threats of violence or self-
harm.

The district’s use of this app is a proactive step towards empowering all students to become upstanding
citizens in their communities and doing so in a way that they feel most comfortable. To learn more about
STOPIt, please visit www.dentonisd.org/stopit

If you have any questions or concerns regarding today’s event, please contact me by phone at 972-347-
7050 or via email at crogers@dentonisd.org.

Sincerely,



Carly Rogers
Principal

Denton ISD would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact
Denton ISD directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link
and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and
staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.



